
From: Jessica Taveras <jessicaagleason@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Oct 3, 2022 at 7:14 PM
Subject: Questions from a virtual participant
To: Cindy Sharkey <csharkey@hbschools.org>, Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>

Hi Dr. Hobaugh,

As I listen to the school board meeting I had a few questions and since we are not able to
participate virtually, I figured I would send an email.

Did we lose the Spanish teacher? I noticed there is no longer a special or elective for Spanish.

Also, I applaud the efforts to “return to normal” but I am hoping you can align that vision with the
messaging throughout the school. There are still signs of social distancing and mask wearing. I
know this is not a first priority, but I just hope it’s on the list.

Lastly, I hope you and the board reconsider allowing virtual participation in order to support your
goal to be more transparent and clear with the public.
--
Jessica Taveras
Cell: (908) 884-0007


